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IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
December 15th, 2017 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

REVENUE AUTHORITY LEGISLATION STILL BEING FINALISED 
 

 
The Minister of Finance, the Hon. Colm Imbert, has taken note of statements 
made by the President of the Public Service Association with respect to the 
governing legislation for the proposed Trinidad and Tobago Revenue 
Authority (TTRA) and wishes to confirm that the legislation is still being 
finalised. 
 
As a result, the TTRA Bill will not be introduced in Parliament today (Friday 
15th December, 2017). 
 
However, it is expected that work on the legislation will be completed by 
January 2018. 
 
 
 

-  END   - 
 
 
Hon. Colm Imbert 
Minister of Finance 


